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17th October 2019 
 
Mr Stephen Donnelly TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 

 
Re: PQ 40429/19: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of ambulance attendances at 
each emergency department nationwide in September 2019; the number of such 
ambulances that waited longer than 20 minutes to hand over patients, get their trolleys back 
and return to responding to calls; the number that waited longer than 40, 60, 90, more than 
120 and more than 180 minutes, respectively for same in tabular form.” 
 

 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
The National Ambulance Service can confirm that the information requested in relation to 
Hospital Attendances for September 2019 has not yet been collated.  NAS information is 
compiled, verified and quality assured for the previous month.  I will forward the information 
as soon as it becomes available and at the earliest opportunity. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to and should you require additional information 
please contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Oliver Reilly 
Asst Chief Ambulance Officer 
Corporate Affairs & Communications 


